
Dear Requester  

 

I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request: The total amount of money spent on food 

and sustenance for council staff during the year 2020 to date, 2019 and as many years for which 

records are available. 

 

As food and sustenance is not specifically provided for council staff, no records are maintained. 

Refreshments, for example, are only provided for meetings or events where members of the public 

are due to attend, so it would not be possible to attribute any of that cost as a provision for council 

staff, even if the record of each order was investigated.  

 

Should you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details 

below. 

 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

 

In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 

FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  

 

You can use the search facility using keywords. 

 

If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 

the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 

or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.  

 


